On behalf of GM’s Global Extended Enterprise Services (GEES)
 
To:	GM Global Math (Design) Collaborative Suppliers 
	
Re:	ADC-2023DEC11 – March 2024 Update (MCD-2024MAR21), Final Announcement Details 

						
This bulletin is to advise you that GM is migrating to the new software version(s) listed below with Start of Production (SOP), Thursday morning, March 21, 2024.  GM Suppliers who are design release responsible or exchange data with General Motors are required to stay in line with the current GM Software versions. This is the final announcement for this release and necessary Supplier packages are attached for your reference.  


Software Versions updated with the ADC-2023DEC11 – March 2024 Update 
(MCD-2024MAR21):

NXCP 2007a8 (Currently NXCP 2007a7) 
NXSP 2007a8 (Currently NXSP 2007a7)  

All GM installation instructions/files will be available on the GMSP website. 
All GM software posted by Siemens is currently available on the GTAC website.

Note: Although other software versions may be available on the GTAC website, GM suppliers are required to be consistent and current with GM.

The latest information will be posted on the GM Supply Power (GMSP) homepage under Collaborate > Global Extended Enterprise Services (GEES) - GEES LINKS and/or NEWS. 

Please direct all questions regarding this message to the GM Global Service Desk at
1-888-337-2400.  Enter your GMIN when requested and then select prompt 4 to speak with a service agent. 

International callers are advised to do the same. 

When calling, mention that you are a GMNA GM off-site design supplier, and the incident should be created in the INC-GOS-GPD-ITOC-SD inbox. Also, be sure to provide and verify your supplier email address is included in the case.

GMK Suppliers should call +82-32-520-5114 Prompt 4.
Then, mention ‘Korea Supplier TcUA Support’ to the service agent. 
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